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Comments: This letter is regarding the Telephone Gap Project. My name is Frank Werner, one of the 3 current

landowners at 858 Elbow Road in Mendon, VT. I am reaching out on behalf of myself, Heinz-Josef Werner, and

Heather Heston. It is my understanding that this logging operation will require use of the old logging road heading

south towards Willard Gap off Elbow Road. We currently own property on that road. We own roughly under 1/4

mile of road.

 

If you need to use this road through our land for trucks and timber transport, please reach out when you have

time. We will need to discuss further whether to grant permission and come up with an agreement with the Forest

Service. There are no current easements for this property.


